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14th May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
The Senior Prefect Challenge  

 

Many thanks to the 70+ participants of the Senior Prefect Victoria Sponge Challenge. We hope you enjoyed taking 

part and perhaps making your cake was ‘trying something new’ for some of you. The Senior Prefects have judged 

the entries, which was a tricky task (!) and have come up with the following winners and honourable mentions in 

each year group, please see below. Congratulations to all of you! 

 

The 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize winners in each year group will receive an Amazon voucher. 

 

Don’t forget, the deadline for Week 2 of the Challenges, The Marble Run, is now open until Monday 18th May. Find 

out more here: The Marble Run Challenge 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Senior Prefect Team 

 

 

Winning Entries for the Victoria Sponge Challenge 

 

 Year 7 
 

Year 8 Year 9 

First place 
 

Samuel Village 7LR Cameron Cole 8RG Alex Flavelle 9CG 

Second place Oliver Woods Ballard 7AB Sebastian Spielmann 8CR 
 

Jai Kaler 9DC 

Third place Charlie Fairbrother 7OH 
Jack Dunlop 7AB 
 

Youhanna Llatif 8LW Nicholas Silver 9AJ 

Honourable 
mentions 

Jacob Benn 7LP 
Jake Ford 7CW 

Leuan Lewis 8CR 
Rohan Gahir 8VC 
 

Morgan Marr-Ward 9SC  
Sam Gilbert 9AJ 
 

 

See the pictures of the 1st prize winning cakes below. 

  

 

 

 

https://www.rgshw.com/seniorprefectchallenge


Samuel Village 7LR       Cameron Cole 8RG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

(This is a real cake!) 

 

Alex Flavelle 9CG 

 

 
 

 


